Slaley First School

Dear Parents/Carers;

Wehwehudwg;\eobweek/msdwooband/fhedﬂldremhmseﬂled;wdh Ah‘eadg/, Eo,ster\seem&a;rmlhmmile&awwd/!
As;gmalbkrwvw our new website is now lise and, Class One, Two- and, EYFS othmMomelufs&Poge&novw
Mrs O'Neills Mrs Ainslie and I will, be adding to- these very soon ands updating them regulanly,.

Manuy of yow will: hare also- noticeds our newr school strapline - ‘Nurturing: Ambitious: Individuals.” We had, o number
Theg/oreoll/mdu\&dxmbwﬂ\mowmwagl Wemolsooumﬂgdwdophxgmmbiﬁou&nmwﬂmﬂmmd}w‘e
TMWW@WWWMWM@@WMWMWGW@BW

Al childrerv fromv Class' One, Two- and Reception have brought; home o Letter tonight whichs gines details of hows to- login
AMW@WWMMWML&QBWHOUWM soschool/wew\edos&ioml\/\ondwbubwewdbbe
back orv Tuesday (3 May) - Hame o wonderful weekend, exeryonel

What is happening in the coming week? Little Reminders ...
- Friday 6" May am - Reception _
Thursday 5% May (3.15pm onwards) Weights and Measures (school PE Kits
Individual Multiplication Check hurse) PE Kits (preferably _

. . consisting of: yellow t-shirt,
meetings with Parents of Year 4 blue shorts, blue sweatshirt
children - all parents should have Friday 6% May & jogging bottoms,
their meeting time already. Miss Parr’s ‘Upcycing’ Club begins trainers, spare socks) are

required for all pupils to be
(Letters have been sent home brought in to school. For
) tonight for Class One and Year 4 health and safety resons,
Inamojo _ . _ :
Year 4 - Friday 6% M children. If your child would like to we cannot allow children to
card - rday ayam attend, please can you return the :Era]k_e FF)’?Ertk'T PE without
reply slip as soon as possible. PI:zl;se carl1 'we also ask that

all Parents and Carers enter

Tuesday 17th May Tuesday 10th May our school grounds by the
. . main gate at the front of
Hoopstary’ Fesibval Phomcs ScreenmgCheck the school, NOT by the
psta : ! information Evening for carpark gates as this gate is
(Wentworth Leisure Centre — parents of Year 1 children for vehicular access only.
More Information to follow) 3.15pm onwards
iperation
ncompass

Our school is an Operation Encompass school

Operation Encompass has been designed to provide early reporting on any domestic abuse incidents, where the police
have attended and that might have an impact on a child in an education setting.

A key member of staff in the school will be informed when a domestic abuse incident has occurred within the previous 24
hours or over the weekend.




